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Wireless A ommunications

Friday, June 08, 2018

Deputy Chief Mathis

Town of Erie Police Department
1000 Telleen Ave

Erie, CO 80516

RE: WAC/Motorola Sole Source

Lee,

This letter is to confirm that WAC/Motorola is the certified communications vendor for the Town of Erie
Police Department and the other municipalities in the State of Colorado. WAC is authorized by Motorola
to offer pricing on communications equipment using the pre-negotiated NASPO Contract price.

Sincerely,

Wes Chisnall
Government Market Account Manager




